
 Join us for Lunch Under the Trees! 
       Thursday, March 30, 2023 at 12:40  

The Woodlake, and Califa gates will be open from 12:35  
until 1:30. 

 
 

Pack a special lunch for yourself and your child, bring a blanket and come 
have lunch under the trees at Woodlake. What better way to spend your 

lunch hour than with your child! Please, pick up your child/children at their 
classrooms. 

                                                   
 

          Lunch deliveries will not be accepted! 
Glass bottles and sodas are not allowed and we ask you to 

please pick up your trash! 
 

If you have made arrangements with another parent to have lunch with your 
child, please return this form to the teacher. 

 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Child’s Name__________________________    Room#__________    
 
I give my permission for my child to eat with 
_________________________________________________ 
 
Parent signature________________________________________  
 
Date_________     
 
 
 



 
Everyone	is	invited!		

								

REMINDER:	3/30/2023-EARLY	DISMISSAL	
12:40;	COME	JOIN	US	FOR	LUNCH	UNDER	THE	
TREES	IN	THE	ASSEMBLY	AREA.	

 
 

WOODLAKE	ELEMENTARY	COMMUNITY	CHARTER	
INVITES	YOU	TO	
OPEN	HOUSE	

WEDNESDAY	MARCH	29TH	FROM	
5:30	PM-	6:30	PM	

	

SNACKS	AND	BEVERAGES	WILL	BE	SOLD	BY	OUR	5TH	GRADE	CLASS.	


